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02 Hereturikōkā  2019 

Kia Ora e te whānau 

         

Nau mai haere mai ki te wāhanga tuatoru kia tātou katoa. He pānui tēnei hei whakamārama i ngā momo mahi ākonga i tēnei wāhanga. 

 

Ngā mihi maioha kia tātou katoa.  

  
TIKANGA O TE KURA | KNIGHTON FOCUS ​WHAANAU HUI  

 

Ko te tīkanga o te kura i tēnei wāhanga, ā, ko ‘Whai kaha’. Our whānau hui will be held in week three this term on the 7th 

Our Knighton focus this term is ‘Resilience’. We encourage of August in Room 22 at 5:30pm. Nau mai haere mai whānau.  

our tamariki to always try their best, know what to do when 

things are hard and try to problem solve through it. Kia Kaha! 

MAHI KAINGA 

 

Thanks to all parents and whānau who are consistently reading every night with their child. This term to further support our tamariki with their                                               

reading we will also be sending lists of sight words for you and your tamariki to read. Once they have mastered the list of words then we can                                                       

give them a new list. Please if you have any pānui let myself or Kōkā Tiawhe know.   

 

WHAKAAE Ā-TUHI 

 

If your child requires medication administered, there are forms available in the office that need to be completed and signed. 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.kns.ac.nz/


 
 

KARAKIA | NOHO PUKU 

 

Each day we practise karakia and ‘noho puku’ to reconnect to Te Kore and the many wonderful elements of both                                       

Papatūānuku and Ranginui. Our Atua are a constant blessing upon us, linking us to all living things. Those who have                                       

passed on are also remembered in our acknowledgement of Matariki. These moments of reverence remain a                               

constant anchor for our tamariki and pouako. 

 

KĀKAHU 

 

Please ensure your tamaiti brings a spare change of kākahu in case they get wet or muddy as it is beginning to get                                             

colder at kura.  

 

KINDO 

 

To avoid office queues, and to ensure your payments are accounted for correctly, we encourage all families to pay school costs online                                           

through our Kindo shop. If you do not already have a Kindo account, go to ​www.mykindo.co.nz ​or via the link on our school website.                                               

There are no fees for Kindo payments unless you choose to use a credit card. Using a Kindo account is the most efficient way to pay                                                   

and you don't need to send any paper forms back to school, so nothing gets lost in school bags.   

 

CLASS DOJO 

 

Class Dojo is an app you can download that allows you to keep up to date with what we are                                       

doing in Room 21. I have sent emails to all whānau to join up. If your email address needs                                     

updating please speak to the office or if you haven’t received the invite to our Class Dojo                                 

please let me know. Thank you to those whānau who have signed up, it really is great sharing                                   

the learning journeys of your tamariki on a digital platform. 

 

 

KAUPAPA MATUA 

 

Navigators 

 

This term our kaupapa is focused on ‘Māori and Tauiwi navigators and their voyages as they travelled to Aotearoa. Room 21 will focus on                                               

navigators such as Māui, Tupaia and Captain Cook. We will be exploring the lives of these tane and the different vessels that they sailed on as                                                   

well as the different methods they used to sail the seas and come here to Aotearoa / New Zealand.  

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR ROOM 21 

 

Wednesday 7th August ​Whānau Hui o Te Hihiri at 5.30pm 

20th - 22nd of August ​Middle school production night shows 

Thursday 29th of August ​School Cross Country & Whaanau Fun Run 

Friday 27th of September ​Last day of the school term 

 

  

If you have any queries please feel free to come in and have a chat or contact me via email: ​achase@kns.co.nz​ or phone (07) 856 5399. 

  

Noho ora mai Whaea Atiria māua ko Kōkā Tiawhe 

. 
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